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The second conclusion is that the State leecialature ecould. bv annronriatine
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through additional state funds.
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school districts. In the rest of the urban areas of the state a school district
generally covers the entire urban area.

There was some committee discussion about the third conclusion on attacking our
problem in the Twin Cities area apart from seeking only a statewide solution.
Some committee members said that it is critical for equal opportunity for edu-
cation to be provided statewide. Others concurred in this and claimed that we
are not at all foreclosing a strong recommendation for improved state aids to



tan area and outstate.

government policies which would not tend to encourage use of land which does
not produce property taxes.

without foreclosing the strong recommendation for state action.

ties.



median in the suburbs because of the extent to which the municipal tax rate
already is high in the central cities. P

At this point there was discussion of an idea which Mr. Preeshl hﬁd‘deve}9ped‘\

to come from the commercial-industrial property.

L\commercial-industrial property on an areawide base.

local school districts now in a favored position would not stand for exporting
any of their tax base.

It was noted that we always have talked in terms of accomplishing areawide

a 2% piggy-back sales tax would be enacted. The first preference would be the
income tax, which at a rate of 1%% would yield about $53 million in 1970.
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receiving two thirds of that. Distribution formulas to the local units of gov-
ernment are proposed, with the formulas to take into consideration ability to
pay and need, as well as valuation.

Conmittee members began discussing the pros and cons of an income tax which
would be on gross income or whether it would be more advisable to piggy-back on
the existing income tax at the state level. There was just brief discussion
about the type of income tax that might be desirable and whether this would be
favored over a sales tax. Committee members agreed that we will have to dis-
cuss this at greater length. Because of the urgency to have a report completed
as quickly as possible, the committee agreed to meet again on Thursday, January

2, 1969,

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m.

Paul Gilje
Staff



